Dear Hawks-

Happy Friday!
December 9, 2022

| hope you had a great week like we did at the HHH! Please make sure to send your child dressed
appropriately for the weather- we will be going outside for morning and afternoon recess as much as
possible. If you need help obtaining winter gear for your child, please reach out to the main office.

Please also remember to pack a snack each day for your child. If you need support, please contact the

main office.

We have our PTO Holiday Fair tomorrow at the Stoughton YMCA beginning at 10:00- hope you are able
to make it! The next big PTO/Grade S Committee event is our day with the Providence Bruins. More
information here: Providence Bruins Event 1/15/23

HHH December 2022 Calendar of Events

December Lunch Calendar

Elementary Report Card Presentation

Saturday, 12/10

PTO Holiday Fair @ the YMCA Stoughton

Friday, 12/16

Day of Awesomeness!
Report cards released to families

Sunday, 12/18

Hanukkah begins

Monday, 12/19

Step It Up Prizes
Student Council Spirit Week begins

Thursday, 12/22

Grades 4 and 5 Holiday Concert (band and chorus) @ 2:00

Friday, 12/23

Early Release @ 12:20

Saturday, 12/24-
Monday, 1/2/23

Winter Vacation (no school)
12/25 Christmas

12/26 Kwanzaa begins
1/1/23 Happy New Year!

Tuesday, 1/3/23

All Hawks return to schooll Happy 2023!

Have a wonderful weekend! Mrs. Feeney and the Hawks



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rql5yrmYymizrzvj3EXJDTjmBtddPEhwENRv_YnTA_k/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iQ1HX5xBKMSJbwEGKXuHMxfrDjTaB-nG/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/4Sn3mVS4Vug
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12lBP7s-nqzG1aVWFB5-G0zQP2ooks-5vLrqVRxZrcvg/edit?usp=sharing

